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Project Developer Forum
London, UK

Mr. Steve Sawyer
Secretary General
Global Wind Energy Council
Brussels, Belgium
Sent by e-mail to: martin.enderlin@pd-forum.net; steve.sawyer@gwec.net
Re.:  Chinese Tariffs for Wind Power Projecis
Dear Mr. Enderlin and Mr. Sawyer,
Thank you for your letter dated 11 July 2010, which has been made available to the Board.
On behalf of the Chair of the Board, please accept my apologies for the delayed response.
I inform you that the information note on the highest tariffs applied by the EB in its decisions on
registration of projects in the People’s Republic of China
(http://cdm.unfcce.int/Reference/Notes/index.html) includes tariff information for provinces in which

there are CDM project activities that have been placed under review by the Executive Board. In addition,
the information collected from those projects has been appropriately validated by DOEs.

The highest tariffs applied by the Board are based on projects that received either a national/local
tariff notification by Chinese authorities or a power purchase agreement and therefore such projects are
considered commercially valid by the Board.

I thank you for the valuable inputs submitted regarding the highest wind tariffs which will be
considered by the Board in a future revision of the aforesaid document.
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Yours singerely,
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/ /,

'Dahiélé Violetti
Secretary to the G
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